
From: Walsh, TRACY 
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 12:57 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Airport Cities Conference - April 22-28 2013 

Steve, 
  
Commissioner Andolino has returned from the Airport Cities World Conference & Exhibition (ACE) April 
22-28, 2013.  ACE is the annual meeting place supporting the airport city development and aerotropolis 
community. 
  
ACE brings people working in airport development together and focuses on the concept of evolving an 
airport and its surrounding area into a unique business and tourist destination in its own right. 

ACE, now reaching its 11th Anniversary, allows attendees such as real estate developers, industry 
suppliers and airport CEOs to share their knowledge, experiences and best practices with others 
interested in using the model to develop and expand their very own airport cities. 

The conference organizers covered the cost of the Commissioner’s flight, her hotel stay and conference 
registration fees.  

Also, the Commissioner participated in a VVIP tour sponsored by KwaZulu Natal Tourism Board.  She 
toured the King Shaka International Airport, the Dube Trade Port and other sites in Durban, South 
Africa.  The flights to and from Durban, meals and 1 night hotel stay were picked up by the KwaZulu 
Natal Tourism Board 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tracy L. Walsh 
Assistant to the Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Aviation 
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